

President's 100 GT Run

Sunday morning rolled around and it was time to see if we could get our 100 cars on the 100 GT RUN to Jubilee Park at Beaudesert. This run has been held for the last couple of years with 86 cars the first year & 74 the next year, so this time we were hoping for a few more. This run has a few extra things happening than normal, like an ice cream van and jumping castle which were free but unfortunately the coffee van got lost.

The day was bright & sunny so we were up early to go to Browns Plains meeting point and have some breakfast at Kosmos Kitchen, this was also the first outing for the clubs new esky, which has only just arrived a few days before. All the food had been purchased the day before & loaded into the cars, trailer & esky with heaps of water all on ice. The trailer was connected to the XY & away we went for some brekkie & to catch up with other members who also decided on an early feed.

After brekkie we headed off earlier for Beaudesert to set up the BBQ & tables & organise the ice cream van & jumping castle. There were already a few cars at the park when we arrive and the members help with the setting up. Within the hour we could hear the rumble of the rest of the GT convoy arriving & piling into the park.

The Barbie was fired up and snags were cooking well while the onions were cooked on the council free Barbie

(well at least the one that worked). With the tables set up with bread, butter, cheese & coleslaw as well as all the sauces, we were ready to feed the masses. So with the smell of food in the air, members started to line up for lunch with some coming back for seconds & thirds.

Must have had something to do with the good looking cook!!!)

The jumping castle was very busy all day & the ice cream also went down well after lunch. After lunch members had a wander around to check out the cars and to also by raffle tickets from Peter & Cheryl H. Peter had a number of prize choices ranging from 1/8 Biante model of Moffets Brut 33 XA , a hamper & others. I know Jenny G won the model but not sure who won the other prizes. The day was drawing to a close so we got in & cleaned up any













South East QLD - 26 Aug 2012



mess in the area & packed the BBQ & tent back into the trailer ready for home.

Another good run & a perfect sunny day, everyone left happy & hopefully we'll crack that 100 cars one day, we got to 81 this time so maybe next year we'll have better luck.

Bob T (Cook extraordinaire)







